
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Neighbor, 
 
Beginning Tuesday, Sept. 2, Puget Sound Energy’s natural gas contractor, InfraSource, will install new intermediate 
pressure natural gas pipe along Seneca Street between Western Avenue and Alaskan Way. The work is being done 
in conjunction with the Seattle Waterfront Seawall Project. The pipeline extension will allow PSE to continue to 
provide natural gas service to waterfront customers during Seawall construction.    
 
What you can expect* 

 Work will begin Sept. 2 and last approximately three weeks 
from start.  

 Construction will take place along Seneca St, beginning at 
Alaskan Way and progressing toward Western Ave (see map).  

 Work activities will take place from 10 p.m. to 7 a.m., 
Mondays-Thursdays and from 11 p.m. to 8 a.m. on Fridays 
and Saturdays (as necessary). Noisy work (such as saw 
cutting) will take place between 7 a.m. and 10 a.m. 

 Activities will include sawcutting, jack hammering and open 
trenching, as well as installation and testing of the new pipe. 

 Restoration will include trench backfilling and roadway 
repaving (a PSE contractor will perform roadway restoration 
work). 

*Work hours, schedule and construction activities may vary; some work 
activities may be weather dependent.  

 
Traffic impacts 

 Traffic will be restricted along Seneca St during work hours. 

 Signs and flaggers will be used to safely direct traffic around 
the work zone while construction is taking place.   

 Pedestrians and cyclists are advised to use caution when traveling near the construction zone. 
 
Contact us 
We appreciate your patience and cooperation as we work to provide you with safe, reliable natural gas service. For 
questions or additional construction information, please contact InfraSource Services, LLC. Project Manager, Patti 
Ness, at 206-552-5330 or patti.ness@pse.com.   
 
Think safe. Be safe.  
When it comes to designing, constructing, operating and maintaining the natural gas system serving more than 
770,000 PSE natural gas customers, safety is our top priority. If you think you are experiencing a natural gas 
emergency, such as a leak, leave the area immediately and call PSE at 1-888-225-5773 or call 911.  
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